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The BFCCPS 3 Gift Card Fundraiser
Just in time for Holiday Gifts or Date Nights!

The PCO is excited to announce that we've again been given the
opportunity to purchase discounted gift cards to Restaurant 3 here in
Franklin. Restaurant 3 has been a great friend to BFCCPS through the
years and we appreciate them offering this opportunity to our families
once again.

This year, cards will be distributed on 12/16, which means they'll be
available just in time for gift giving or a date-night after holiday shopping.

Each $50 gift card will be available for only $30. These gift cards can be
redeemed at any time. BFCCPS will receive $5 from the sale of each gift
card. These gift cards are also valid at Sky in Norwood.

Money raised through the sale of these gift cards will be used to fund our
2016-2017 Parent Community Organization programs. You are always
welcome to join our PCO General Meetings to learn more!

Gift card orders can be placed now until December 14™. Please fill out the form below and send along
with your check (made payable to the BFCCPS-PCO) via Kidmail to Katelyn Fitzhenry, Grade 3,
Room 3, Mrs. Palmer. If you have any questions please email andreajfield@icloud.com

Yes, I would like to order a 3 Restaurant gift card to support the BFCCPS PCO.

Delivery will be Wednesday, December 16,

Student’s First Name: Student’s Last Name:

Student’s Grade & Teacher Name:

Gift Card Quantity:____@$30 each. Total:

Parent’s Email Address:

Please note: One gift card per table, not to be combined with any other discounts or special offers. Valid only
on food purchases (excludes alcohol, tax and gratuity.)



